
Solicitation No. 
DND-14/0014905 

 
UPDATE 1 TO SOLICITATION NO. DND-14/0014905 (REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL) 

 
ELECTRO-OPTICS SPECIALIST 

 
The Department of National Defence has received enquiries in response to solicitation no. 
DND-14/0014905 (Request for Proposal) – Electro-Optics Specialist. 
 
Question 1: 
 

Is there currently, or has there been within the past 12 months a contractor or 
contractors, delivering the services similar to or identical to those services being solicited 
in this RFP?  If so, who is the incumbent contractor, what has been the duration of the 
contract or contracts and total value for the services provided to date? 

 
Answer 1: 
 

Services similar to those being solicited in this Request for Proposal are not currently 
being provided by a contractor, but were provided by MAXSYS Staffing & Consulting in 
the past twelve (12) months. The duration of the Contract was one (1) year plus one (1) 
option year and the contract value was $420,000.00. 

 
Question 2: 
 

Could you please advise if there is currently or if there was recently a contractor providing 
the services identified in the subject RFP or similar services?   
 
If there has been a contractor, please provide contract duration and contract value. 

 
Answer 2: 
 

See Answer 1. 
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